
▪ November 25, 26, 27: National Office closed for Thanksgiving
▪ December 16: ALL 2020 invoices must be paid by this date
▪ December 16: Online store will close at 5pm CT
▪ December 16: Deadline to register new members. If your members 

are not registered by this time, they will not be eligible to apply for a 
scholarship or summer grant in 2021.

▪ December 21-January 4: National Office closed for winter break
▪ January 4: Online store and National Office reopen

October-November-December 2020

Important Sponsor Deadlines & National Office Dates

We wish you a happy and safe holiday season!

Have you seen our new video?
We've tried to encapsulate many of the great things about 
Mu Alpha Theta. What did we miss? (Please feel free to 
share the video with students/friends/family/everyone!)

mualphatheta.org/how-to-join

Don't forget about the Virtual Ideas found via our fun Math Resources page: mualphatheta.org/math-resources

T-Shirt Contest 
Winning Design

We received many incredible designs, 
but we're pleased to announce that 
American Canyon High School, in 
American Canyon, CA, submitted the 
winning T-shirt design (shown right) 
and has won the $1,000 chapter prize. 
The front reads "MU ALPHA THETA" 
in the same yellow across the chest 
center. We're offering these special, 
limited edition $20 T-shirts through 
our online store starting November 30, 
2020. We are only ordering a small 
number of these shirts and they'll be 
available until they sell out. 

Thank you to all who participated in 
this contest!

Constitutional Amendment 
Results

Thank you to those of you who voted on our recent 
constitutional amendment questions. Both proposed 
changes passed.

The sections will be updated to read:

 Article III Section 3: "Ballots to be counted must be 
received by April 24."

Article III, Section 7: "There shall be no national annual 
individual student (member) dues."


